

San Juan Snippets

Feb. 2018

Meeting Second Saturday 9am,
Crossroads Victory Church,
515 Hillcrest, Montrose, CO
San Juan Quilt Guild, P.O. Box 573, Montrose, CO 81402

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Hello to all my fellow members from the president,

What a great meeting we had with 31 members in attendance.

In our January meeting it was mentioned that we will be needing someone for the position of Retreats. Feel free to call me if you are interested, 970 252 3551.

We had some great input on the Black Canyon Quilt Show. I am so looking forward to the show.

Meeting was highlighted with Rachel Darling, a local quilter giving us a demonstration on making a Tipsy Tumbler quilt block. We also had Sue Bussing as a guest speaker on The Kids Aid Backpack Program.

It our February meeting Black Canyon Quilt Show will be bringing the rifle quilt and ticks. I cannot wait to see the quilt.

As I enjoy all the sharing and, experiences at our meeting, I hope to see you all on February 10th when Bold Line fabrics out of Delta will be meeting with us. See you all there

Linda Jolley-Richards

Refreshments and Setup

February refreshments will be brought to us by Jean Hatfield, Cyndi Holman, and Sandy Engraff. Jean and Cyndi will set up, and Jean and Sandy will be cleaning up.

In March, refreshments will be provided by Rebecca Chatham, Elma Ross and Nadine Ward. Linda Jolley-Richards, Elma and Nadine will set up, and clean up will be Rebecca, Nadine, and Elma.



The class I (Jane Nannestad) mentioned at the guild meeting is Stupendous Stitching by Carol Ann Waugh. It is found at Craftsy.com. Look under the Quilt tab, Online Classes.

Guess what! It's half price now.

And remember, Carol Ann will be in Telluride at Many Hands Fiber Arts Festival, July 26-29, 2018.

On facebook search for **The Pink Project** with Helen Godden. Ask to join the group. Everyone that joins can download the pattern and instructions.

Carolyn Ray

February
Program: BOLD
LINE fabric store in
Delta will be doing
our presentation this
month. We'll have a
chance to meet the
owner and see some
of the stock she
carries and hear
about projects

In March we will have a sew in. Sue Alexander and Barbara Knappenberger will guide us through construction of FLANNEL RAG QUILTS.

SAVE THE DATE: Our April meeting will include something different, LUNCH! So plan a bit of extra time to sew with us until noon and then enjoy soup and salad, details to follow. I am sitting at my desk at school after coming to school with hazy skies (the wood burners are burning fuel and smoking the beautiful starry sky) because it is only -44 with a wind chill of -65. AND yes I agree that is cold. Wrote on Jan 24, 2018 from FROZEN Alaska.

larelrwoods@gmail.com



Two workshops for the Many Hands FiberArts Festival this year.

Contact mhfaf@manyhandsfiberartsfestival.org to Enroll or Leave a Message to Enroll 728-3606
Contact Judy Kennedy for questions regarding class questions, 728-5578

Eileen Urbanek, Certified Instructor for Judy Neimeyer paper piecing, 3 day workshop, will be teaching at the Telluride School this year. July16-17-18, 2018. \$175.

(Bring your own table max 30 inch by 5 ft. or request a table \$10 When Enrolling in Class) See Quiltworx.com for PICK A PATTERN.

Please Contact Eileen BEFORE class, via ail granmajo75077@yahoo.com for guidance on picking your pattern and Pre-Class Instructions.

Carol Ann Waugh, Fiber Artist will Instruct 2 classes July 27 -28, 2018. During the Many Hands Fiber Arts Festival. See her Web page www.carolannwaugh.com/ \$50--Friday, Stitch and Slash, (1/2 day); \$100 Stupendous Stitching (Full One Day) Saturday. (Bring your own table max 30 inch. by 5ft, or request a table \$10 When Enrolling in Class)

Thank you, Raffle tickets will be sold for TELLURIDE PUZZLE QUILT. Contact mhfaf@manyhandsfiberarts.org or call to leave a message 970-728-3606 for registration!